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Good morning,
 
I hope you are your loved ones are well as the days begin to grow longer and Spring has
sprung. I have been notified that I can formally present the petition against Mallard
Pass to the House of Commons this Wednesday, 20th March.
 
An incredible 3414 people signed the petition.
 
When I took the physical copy to the Parliamentary clerks responsible for petitions, they
were openly surprised at its size and weight. Thank you to each and every one of you
who signed. Together we have demonstrated beyond doubt how united our communities
are in opposition to this development.
 
You can watch me delivering the petition here: 

 
The presentation of the petition will happen before the Adjournment (final) debate of
the day, usually between 19:00-20:00, however this is subject to Parliamentary business
and the time could be different.
 
If you want to watch me present the petition to the House, you can do so on the House
of Commons section of Parliament’s online stream:

 
Thank you again for your support and for raising your voice against Mallard Pass. I will
continue to lobby the Secretary of State and hope she will make the right decision and
say no to this heinous proposal.
 
Best wishes,
 
Alicia
 
Alicia Kearns MP
Member of Parliament for Rutland and Melton
Chair of the Foreign Affairs Committee and Member of the Joint Committee for



National Security Strategy  

 
 




